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I strongly oppose the proposed bill to require in-person voting. Vote-by-mail is 

secure, convenient, and fair. It allows busy, hard-working Oregonians the ability to 

cast their rightful votes in an election at times that work for them. Third-shift hospital 

workers, power line operators, truck drivers, and working parents all benefit 

immeasurably from the ability to participate asynchronously in our democracy. 

Stripping this right from Oregonians would be a grave mistake, and can only be 

seriously proposed out of either malice or sheer stupidity. 

 

Keep Oregon's elections open to ALL Oregonians. 

 

Thank you. 


